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To learn more about CCA, see frequently asked questions or call 
PG&E at 1-866-743-0335.
Current CCA programs in California:
Within PG&E's service territory there are two active CCAs. These 
include Marin Clean Energy (MCE) and Sonoma Clean Power (SCP).
MCE
MCE began serving the generation needs for customers within Marin 
County in 2010. In 2013 MCE expanded to the City of Richmond.
For more information regarding MCE, please contact 1-888-632-3674 
or online at: www.mceCleanEnergy.org
Sonoma Clean Power
Sonoma Clean Power is offering a CCA program to the first group of 
customers within participating cities and areas in Sonoma County 
which begins in May 2014. PG&E customers in this first phase will be 
automatically enrolled with Sonoma Clean Power in May 2014 unless 
they choose to opt out of the CCA program. Sonoma Clean Power will 
be providing enrollment and opt-out notifications to customers before 
May and after enrollment occurs. Customers who choose to opt out 
need to contact Sonoma Clean Power directly. Sonoma Clean Power
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Please note: PG&E cannot accept opt-out requests.
If you want to opt out of a CCA program and have received notice(s) 
from a CCA that your electric service will be served by a CCA, you 
must submit your opt-out request to the CCA directly. Please note that 
an opt-out request must be submitted to your CCA whether your area 
is transitioning to the CCA for the first time or if you start a new electric 
service within an existing CCA area. Customers may only opt out of an 
established CCA program by contacting their CCA.
You may opt out by contacting MCE at 1-888-632-3674 or you may opt 
out online at: www.mceCleanEnergy.org
You may opt out by contacting Sonoma Clean Power (SCP) at 
1-855-202-2139 or you may opt out online at:
www.SonomaCleanPower.org
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